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Qualified lawyers in jurisdictions where there is political unrest, for

example, Ukraine, Syria or Afghanistan, may want to come to England

and Wales to practise law. We welcome applications for admission from

lawyers from these jurisdictions and are happy to discuss an individual's

circumstances.

We recognise that access to certain documentation or evidence, such as

a certificate of good standing, can be difficult, but alternative

documentation can be used to support an application. We make our

decisions on a case-by-case basis, using the available evidence.

There are also a number of different ways of practising in England and

Wales, in addition to becoming a solicitor.

Please contact our Education team [https://news.sra.org.uk/home/contact-us/] so

we can provide more detail and arrange to discuss your situation, if that

would be helpful.
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